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Dear Golden Valley Grizzlies and Parents: 
 
The Grizzly Fall Check In schedule is below. Make certain that you have completed Online Registration as 
well as the Nighttime Residency Questionnaire prior to check in.  Please know that in order for a student to 
receive his/her course requests, textbooks and/or parking permits, all past due accounts or delinquencies 
must be resolved.  
      
Monday, August 2nd, 2021                Monday, August 2nd, 2021 
Seniors (12th graders) 8:00 a.m. – 11 a.m.               Juniors (11th graders) 1:00 p.m. – 4 p.m. 

A – C  8:00 a.m.      A – C  1:00 p.m.    
D – F  8:30 a.m.     D – F  1:30 p.m. 
G – J  9:00 a.m.     G – J  2:00 p.m. 
K – M 9:30 a.m.     K – M 2:30 p.m.    
N – P  10:00 a.m.     N – P  3:00 p.m. 
Q – S 10:30 a.m.     Q – S 3:30 p.m. 
T – Z  11:00 a.m.     T – Z  4:00 p.m. 
      

      
Tuesday, August 3rd, 2021               Wednesday, August 4th, 2021 
Sophomores (10th graders) 1:00 p.m. – 4 p.m.                      Freshmen (9th graders) 1:00 pm – 4 p.m. 
A – C  1:00 p.m.       A – C 1:00 p.m. 
D – F  1:30 p.m.      D – F 1:30 p.m. 
G – J  2:00 p.m.      G – J 2:00 p.m. 
K – M 2:30 p.m.      K – M 2:30 p.m. 
N – P  3:00 p.m.      N – P 3:00 p.m. 
Q – S 3:30 p.m.      Q – S 3:30 p.m. 
T – Z  4:00 p.m.      T – Z 4:00 p.m.  
         
        
      
Fall Check In is required before any student will be allowed to attend classes.  Students are expected 
to attend Check In in order to avoid a delay on the first day of school. 
 
If your student’s address has changed, please bring the necessary documentation with you to Fall  
Check In so your student’s records can be updated appropriately. Please direct any questions 
regarding this issue to the registrar’s office at ext. 1131.  
 
Reminders/Information: 

❖ School will begin on Tuesday, August 10th. 

Golden Valley High School 
Wm. S. Hart Union High School District 

“Home of the Grizzlies”  
 

 

 
 

 


